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March Highlights





*We had an informative and important trip to the Safety Village to learn how to keep safe when using the Internet or a cell phone.





* Students learned all about INTEGRITY at our Westvale Way assembly and throughout the month of March. 





* Grade 4s had a great trip to Medieval Times.





* Thank you to all students who participated in the Story That Never Ends.








Reminders





* Easter Weekend is from Friday, April 6th through Monday, April 9th.





*Scholastic Orders are due Friday, April 13th.  





* Please consider donating to our “Beards for Boulders” campaign.   Mr. Masurkevitch and Mr. Matsuo will be shaving their beards at our Earth Day assembly on April 18th!
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In Writing, students have learned how to write great paragraphs! We have also been learning the criteria for a great jot note, and practicing taking jot notes on our reading. Soon, we will combine these two skills, with students writing perfect paragraphs based on jot notes taken during research. In Language, we have also been talking about Type 3 Questions – questions that require a judgment based on criteria. We have brainstormed the criteria of a good friend together and are now using our criteria to decide if characters in books we are reading are good friends or not. In Science, grade 5s continue to learn about the Conservation of Energy, while grade 4s continue to learn about Rocks and Minerals. In Physical Education, students have begun Ball Hockey. In Health, we are finishing up Substance Use and Abuse and moving onto Personal Safety. Students are having fun writing rhythms in music and presenting plays in Drama. We will soon begin our much anticipated Dance unit!   





In French Language, the children are using a variety of strategies to construct and deconstruct paragraphs. The students enjoy listening to, and reading, non-fiction and fiction texts while refining their jot note techniques. In Math, the junior students are solving three-step problems using various operations. They are also calculating data to complete graphs and analyze results. In Social Studies, the grade 4s are continuing their study of Medieval Times. The grade 5s continue to study Ancient Civilizations in order to compare and contrast their governments, religions, histories, and social strata. In Visual Arts, the students glazed cartouches and creatures which were fired in the kiln. They have now completed a textured, fabric design and a spring plant crayon resist. Vive le printemps!    
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